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Caller Service 4104 yd
Farmington, New lMexico 87499 :

JUL 0 2 1986

Chace Gil Company
Attn: Mr. Frank Welker
313 Vashington KE
Albuquerque, Kl 87108

Dear Yr. Welker:

The written followup to your verbal request to extend approval of the
Application for Permit to Prill well No. 47-19 Jicarilla Apache, SE/4KE/4
sec, 11, T. 23 l., R. 4 W., Rio Arriba County, Hew lfexico, was received on

June 13, 1985.

The approval has heen extended to Noveuwber 30, 1986,

Sincerely,

John S. licKee

FOR/Acting Area Manager
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